
Attention Parents: 

Time for a fall photo opportunity! At drop off or pick up time, you can snap a picture of your 

child (or even make it a family affair) with our fall photo board. Preschool parents, the photo 

board will be available in the preschool line for you to take your child’s picture. We are bustling 

with excitement as the first day of fall is right around the corner and are hoping to spread some 

autumn fun. Take a picture and post it on your social media accounts and let the positive 

comments fall in! Don’t forget to mention Bobbie Noonan’s on your socials. If you would like us 

to share on our Facebook/Instagram pages please send the picture to the center director, who will 

forward it to our social media consultant. 

Happy Fall! 
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Dear Parents: 

We couldn’t resist capturing this moment of your child with our fall photo board and wanted to 

share this picture with you. We hope you love these pictures as much as we do and they remind 

you of all the fun and happiness of this colorful season. Post this picture on your social media 

account and let the positive comments fall in! When posting don’t forget to mention Bobbie 

Noonan’s. We will be posting on our Facebook/Instagram pages, so don’t forget to check out our 

pages. 

Happy Fall! 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care    

 

 


